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DAVENPORT - Amber Decker of Linn-Mar High School placed fifth in the 29-and-under Open
Women's Division at the Brady Street Challenge road race in Davenport July 25.

  

Decker also placed seventh in the 15U division at the Bix 7 last Saturday. Morgan Garcia of
Linn-Mar finished ninth in the 15U division.

  

Marek Wensel, who lives the Linn-Mar district, won the Masters Men's Division in the Brady
Street Challenge for the second straight year.

  

Linn-Mar girls track coach Nate Hopp finished 39th overall in the Bix 7 in 37 minutes, 16
seconds.
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